
Foreign Secretary statement: Israel-
UAE agreement

News story

Foreign Secretary statement following the announcement of an agreement
between Israel and the United Arab Emirates.

Foreign Secretary Dominic Raab said:

This is an historic step which sees the normalisation of relations
between two great friends of the UK. We welcome both the decision
by the UAE to normalise relations with Israel, as well as the
suspension of plans for annexation – a move the UK has opposed as
it would have been counterproductive to securing peace in the
region.

Ultimately, there is no substitute for direct talks between the
Palestinians and Israel, which is the only way to a reach a two
state solution and a lasting peace.

Follow the Foreign Office on Twitter @foreignoffice and Facebook

Follow the Foreign Office on Instagram, YouTube and LinkedIn
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